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2018 ORDER OF VAUGHAN RECIPIENTS

The Order of Vaughan Selection Committee has now had the opportunity to review
nominations for three years (2016, 2017, 2018). Through the experience gained in this
exercise the Committee believes they have identified potential improvements and
enhancements to the selection process. Those changes may include:

e Nomination process

Enhanced communication plan

Automatic consideration of previous nominees
Additional instructions with the nomination form
Potential to recognize groups or organizations
Allow for Selection Committee nominees

e Selection process
e More defined selection criteria
e Additional criteria to address achievements within the City of Vaughan and
outside of it
o Possibility of interviews with nominees

Careful and thoughtful consideration must be given to any changes to the Order of
Vaughan before implementing any of them. The Order of Vaughan Selection Committee
is committed to reviewing this process and reporting to Council prior to the initiation of the
2019 Order of Vaughan nomination period.
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Todd Coles, Chair
Order of Vaughan Selection Committee



